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Due By: 5. märts 2018. a. 16:00

Flag Status: Flagged

Ares(2018)1162472 - HOME/2015/ISFP/AG/LETX/8754 email notification 

 

Sent by MAREK Monika (HOME) <monika.marek@ec.europa.eu>. All responses have to be sent to this 

email address. 

Envoyé par MAREK Monika (HOME) <monika.marek@ec.europa.eu>. Toutes les réponses doivent être 

effectuées à cette adresse électronique. 

 

Dear Ms Hiir, 

 

The Commission  took note of the changes in  the timetable, indicated in the attached document. 

 

Best regards 

 

Monika Marek 

 

From: Dorel Hiir [mailto:dorel.hiir@politsei.ee]  

Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 9:25 AM 
To: MAREK Monika (HOME) 

Cc: Veronica Filatova 
Subject: Changes in DARRA timetable 

 

Dear Ms Marek, 

 

I would like to inform you about little changes in DARRA (HOME/2015/ISFP/AG/LETX/8754) timetable. 

According to the confirmed timetable we should have had one response training session in January and one 

response training session in April. Due to the unexpectedly extended foreign exchange of one trainer, we 

had to delay the training session in January. Furthermore,  January-April are very busy months for Finland 

experts also, so it was difficult to find proper time for April training session also, that’s the reason why we 

have to postpone it. 

Because of that we have to held both of the training sessions in May when one trainer is back from his 

foreign exchange and Finland experts could come to Estonia.  

Therefore, in May will take place 2 response trainings (1 that should have been in January, 1 that should 

have been in April). All the other training sessions will take place according to the confirmed timetable. 

 

Should we make formal letter about the change or this announcement in enough and we could already send 

the mid-term report also? 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding in the matter. 
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Yours sincerely,  

 

Dorel Hiir 

specialist   

Prevention and Offences Investigation Bureau 

Development Department 

Police and Border Guard Board 

+372 555 09 512 

dorel.hiir@politsei.ee 

 


